
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Daphne Louis  

Date: July 9, 2021 at 8:55:59 AM PDT 

To: Steve Wright <stwright@islandstrust.bc.ca>, Cameron Thorn <cthorn@islandstrust.bc.ca>, 

Laura Patrick <lpatrick@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: July 8 meeting of trustees 

 

The purpose of this email is to express my opposition to the special meeting of the trustees going 

ahead July 8, 2021. 

I only emptied my mail box yesterday evening and for that I am extremely sorry. 

The normal consultative process has not been observed and I want to be heard before any 

changes are made to the Island Trust Policy statement. 

 

Daphne Louis 

 

South Pender 
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